
Notice under the Engineering and Geoscientific Professions Act  

This Notice is provided in accordance with Section 36.2(1) of The Engineering and 
Geoscientific Professions Act. 

This is Notice that on 18 September 2024 Dana G. Bell, P.Eng. was formally cautioned by 
the Association’s Investigation Committee. The Formal Caution arises from Mr. Bell failing 
to field-verify the site conditions at a private residence in Winnipeg, MB before sealing the 
design and issuing drawings for permit and construction. The Investigation Committee 
determined that Mr. Bell’s actions were not consistent with the Code of Ethics to “Hold 
paramount the safety, health and welfare of the public…”, in this case the financial welfare.  

 

Michael Gregoire, P.Eng., FEC 

CEO, Registrar and Secretary  

 

 


